
Sent: Tuesday, 27 September 2005 15:41 

From:  enquiries@gasgovernance.com 

NR/1465/ZK URGENT Communication - Gemini Entry Capacity (EC) Outage 1st 
October 2005 

Dear Colleague, 

The Gemini Implementation Outage planned for 2nd October has to be rescheduled for 
1st October. This outage is required to upgrade the Internal OID and Application Server 
and affects the current Gemini Entry Capacity (Gemini EC) Production system. The time 
has been rearranged as a consequence of having rescheduled Disaster Recovery Tes t 
6, which has now been completed successfully. 

The outage will be: 

Saturday 1 October 2005       02:00 - 06:00 

Should you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind Regards, 

Zena Kirk 
Communications Manager 
Gemini Project 
01455 895522 
or via 

iGMS.communications@ngtuk.com 


